
The Plainfield School Board is seeking to fill a 
vacant school board position from now until the 
March election.  Candidate must be a Plainfield, 

NH resident.   

If interested, please submit this application to the 
Superintendent, Cory LeClair, at 

cleclair@plainfieldschool.org  

by 

 Noon on Wednesday, December 4, 2019.  

The Board will make a selection at the December 5th 

Board Meeting. The selected candidate will be 

expected to attend regular Board meetings beginning 

December 12th. 

 

     Name:              ________________________ 

     Address:           ________________________ 

                              ________________________ 

    Telephone:        ________________________ 

    Email Address:  ________________________ 

 

 
I am interested in being a member of the Plainfield School 

Board for the following reasons: 

_______________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________ 

        

      

 _______________________________ 

           Signature and Date 
 
 

Term to expire in March 2020. 


